SUBMITTAL TO THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
COUNTY OF RIVERSIDE, STATE OF CALIFORNIA

ITEM: 3.1
(ID # 13345)

MEETING DATE:
Tuesday, August 25, 2020

FROM: SUPERVISOR V. MANUEL PEREZ:

SUBJECT: SUPERVISOR V. MANUEL PEREZ: FORMATION OF AD HOC COMMITTEE TO
PREPARE RESPONSE TO THE GRAND JURY KPMG REPORT

RECOMMENDED MOTION: That the Board of Supervisors:

1. Authorize the formation of an Ad Hoc Committee, comprised of two Supervisors, to
direct staff and develop response to the Grand Jury KPMG Report dated August 12,
2020; and,

2. Return with response to the Board of Supervisors for adoption no later than the
November 10, 2020 agenda.

ACTION:

MINUTES OF THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

On motion of Supervisor Perez, seconded by Supervisor Spiegel and duly carried by
unanimous vote, IT WAS ORDERED that the above matter is approved as recommended.

Ayes: Jeffries, Spiegel, Washington, Perez and Hewitt
Nays: None Kecia R. Harper

Absent: None Clerk of the Boar
Date: August 25, 2020 By:
XC: Supvr. Perez, Supvr. Jeffries, Supvr. Hewitt Deputy
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SUBMITTAL TO THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS COUNTY OF RIVERSIDE,
STATE OF CALIFORNIA

BACKGROUND:

On August 12, 2020, the Riverside County Grand Jury issued their report on KPMG and the
County Transformation Project. Within the report, there are multiple findings and
recommendations to the Board of Supervisors and county staff.

If approved by the Board today, the formation of an Ad Hoc Committee, comprised of two
county Supervisors, will work with and direct staff to prepare the response. A response is
required to be filed with the Presiding Judge, the Grand Jury and the Riverside County Clerk-
Recorder within 90 days. In order to meet the statutory deadline, the response must be
approved by the Board of Supervisors no later than the November 10 agenda date.
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